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Picture Day                   

 

 

 

 

                       

• As we start to get chilly 

weather please pack a 

sweater or Jacket every day 

 

• Friday the 30th
 we will have a 

costume Tea party! Please bring 

costume and extra clothes if you 

would like your child to join for 

us. Also, Tea and Honey 

donations are welcomed. Please 

make sure the tea is Caffeine 

free and kid friendly.  
Picture day is  Friday Oct. 16th (Noon Dismissal) 

• Pictures will be taken after morning 

circle 9:30. If parents want to pack 

extra clothes to change that is fine. If 

your child does not come on Fridays, 

please talk to staff about it thank you! 

Sign In/ Out 

• Attendance is optional. 

• Arrive at your set schedule 

• Appropriate costumes allowed 

• May bring goodie bags/treats 

to give out. Please ensure 

that they are prepackaged 

items. 

• No additional accessories 

allowed (I.e. shields, weapons, 

purses).  

• All Students in costumes 

must bring spare clothes to 

change into later in the day. 

• We Kindly ask parents/authorized 

person to always click confirm to 

ensure that your student is signed in.  
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Groovy Plants  

Friendly 

Reminders 

• Please drop off/ pick up 

your student during your 

designated set times to 

avoid any late fees. 
• Please message us using 

brightwheel if your student 

will be absent or will be 

late. 

• October  15th, - Maddox  

• October  21st , Manolo  

• October 21st , Kaylee  

• October 31st , Amir  

 

• Parents are welcome to 

bring treats for their 

student’s birthday. Please 

notify us when/what you 

are planning to bring so 

we can plan our lesson 

for that day. 

Birthday 

Celebrations 

• We would like to let you know 

that our Napa Valley 

Montessori Fundraiser, Groovy 

Plants is doing very well. Huge 

thank you to the parents that 

have stopped by to buy plants. 

We appreciate your support. If 

you would like to stop by the 

shop, it is open from 11:00am-

5:30pm Monday-Friday, Room  

M-9. 

• You may also follow us on the 

Groovy Plants social media 

account to view the plants/ get 

updates on giveaways that they 

do.  

o FB: Groovey Plants.nv 

o IG: GroovyPlants.nv 

• To receive school photos, 

news, and plant shop updates 

follow us on NVM social media 

accounts below; 

o FB: Napa Valley Montessori 

o IG: NapaValleyMontessori 

 

 

 

 

 


